
 

  

GROVE ROAD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

A: Cromwell Road, Hounslow, TW3 3QQ W: www.groveroadprimary.co.uk 

T: 020 8570 6132 F: 020 8230 4019 E: office@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk 

Head Teacher: Mrs Lyn Gray 

“Our family school where all are equally valued” 
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Dear Parents, 

This half-term we have lots of exciting things planned and children will be learning lots of new and stimulating 

things. To support your child could you ensure they are practising their Year 2 Common exception words and 

regularly practising reading comprehension. Below are some of the things we are learning this half-term in 

English & Maths as well as the homework expectations for this term: 

English Maths 

Key text:  The owl who was afraid of the dark by Jill 
Tomlinson & Paul Howard 
 
Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar: 

 Using ‘because’ 

 Suffix ‘less’ 

 Using ‘when, if, that, or’ 

 Suffixes ‘er’ and ‘est’ added to adjectives  

Writing: 

 Take turns to talk, and respond in two-way 
conversations and groups, learning poems 
by heart. 

 Poetry 

 Descriptive writing 

 Recounts 

Reading: 

 Exploring themes and what they are. 

 Making inferences. 

 Using our personal opinions to make 
judgments about a book. 

 
We will also be continuing to have daily Book talk 
sessions 

Fractions 

 Making equal parts 

 Showing half, quarter and thirds 

 Naming fractions 

 Making equal fractions 

 Comparing and ordering fractions 

 Counting wholes and parts 

 Counting in halves, quarters and thirds. 

 Finding part of a set 

 Finding part of a quantity. 
 
Time  

 Telling and writing time to 5 minutes 

 Telling and writing time 

 Sequencing events 

 Drawing clock hands 

 Fining ending and starting times 

 Comparing time. 
 

Homework 

Children are expected to complete their weekly homework on ‘Mathletics’ and ‘Reading Eggspress’.  
Children must be practising their Spellings for their weekly tests and 2, 5 and 10 Times Tables. Pupils must 
record their 20 minutes of daily reading in their Planners. 

Overleaf you will find information about what we be learning in our topic ‘Where do Bong Trees Grow?’ 

Included in this are key knowledge and facts that will be covered as well as a list of key vocabulary and 

definitions.  Please ensure that your children are familiar with these words, including the spellings, as they will 

be using them throughout their topic. 

Please don’t hesitate to e-mail me on green@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk if you have any questions or 

concerns. 

Yours Sincerely,  

Miss Kanwar 


